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Question  Transpower response  

Q1: Do you have any comments 

on the process for developing Gas 

Industry Co's Work Programme 

and Levy? 

 

No comment.  

Q2: Do you consider there to be 

any other items that should be 

included in Gas Industry Co’s 

intended Work Programme for 

FY2021? If so, please describe the 

work required and how that work 

achieves the outcomes sought 

under the Gas Act and GPS.  

 

As we submitted in December 2019, “in our view the development 

of the disclosure regime for production and storage outages should 

now be expedited to support confidence in New Zealand’s overall 

energy security.”   

 

We urge the GIC to publish a timeline to the outages information 

disclosure regime taking effect.  We remain available to provide 

any assistance GIC may need during the design phase. 

Q3: Do you consider there to be 

any items that should be 

excluded from Gas Industry Co’s 

intended Work Programme for 

FY2021? Please provide reasons 

for your response.  

 

No comment 

Q4: Gas Industry Co is particularly 

interested in industry comment 

on the forecast gas volumes - do 

stakeholders consider the 

projection reasonable? 

If not, what would they consider 

an appropriate gas volume 

estimate to be? 

  

No comment 

Q5: Do you have any comment on 

the proposed levy rates for 

FY2021?   

No  

 

For any questions please contact Micky Cave, Senior Regulatory Analyst, micky.cave@transpower.co.nz 

  

 


